
Indoor Clean Air Act
Celebrating 10 Years

Oregon’s bar and restaurant industry continues to grow

According to economic analyses, smokefree policies do not harm businesses, including 
bars and restaurants.1 Since the ICAA expanded to include restaurants and bars in 2007, 
their numbers have grown. The number of establishments that serve food has increased.2

Moreover, the number of businesses that sell alcohol has increased by a third since 2007, 
and the number of brewpubs has more than tripled.3
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1 Department of Health and Human Services (US). Smokefree Policies Do Not Hurt the Hospitality Industry 

https://www.cdc.gov/tobacco/data_statistics/fact_sheets/secondhand_smoke/protection/hospitality/index.htm
2 Oregon Health Authority, Environmental Public Health section, Licensed Facility Statistics annual reports  

(http://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/HEALTHYENVIRONMENTS/FOODSAFETY/Pages/stats.aspx)
3Oregon Liquor Control Commission. Unpublished data.
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